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Volunteers needed for Pikes Peak United Way food distributions

 

Colorado Springs, Aug. 21, 2020 — Pikes Peak United Way is in need of volunteers for its free 
food distributions that feed more than 350 Colorado Springs families every other Thursday.


The distributions, which are run in partnership with Care and Share Food Bank, are held at 10 
a.m. at Mitchell High School, 1205 Potter Drive, on alternate Thursdays. After Covid-19 hit the 
Pikes Peak region, the distributions were modified to ensure volunteers’ and attendees’ safety: 
Attendees remain in their cars and receive food drive-through style.


This consistent source of fresh produce and canned goods has been especially crucial this 
year as many families face unexpected economic challenges due to the pandemic.


But these events wouldn’t be possible without volunteers, whose duties include unpacking 
produce and canned goods and sorting the food into bags to give to families. About 40 to 50 
volunteers are needed at each event to ensure it runs smoothly. 


Upcoming distribution dates are Aug. 27, Sept. 10 and Sept. 24. Volunteers arrive at 8:30 a.m. 
and typically stay until about noon.


For more information or to sign up to volunteer, visit Pikes Peak United Way’s volunteer portal 
at pikespeakuw.galaxydigital.com.


Elizabeth Quevedo, PPUW’s director of Colorado Springs Promise, is available for interviews.

 


###


Pikes Peak United Way Mission: To enhance youth success and family stability in the Pikes 
Peak Region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with mentorship, life 
resources and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies intently 
focus on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to 
ensure access to fundamental needs of food, shelter and learning resources for all. 
#strongertogether
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